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Sunday July 15th: The Annual 
Summer lunch at Barrie & 
Sheila’s house.  See box above. 
S a t u r d a y  A u g u s t  11 t h 
(evening): Our Annual Barbecue 
at the Homestead, Castle Street, 
courtesy of Pam Marriott.  
Friday 28th September: (Note 
change of date). A talk by David 
Osborne, local historian, on 

Victorian Thetford. 8.15 pm, 
URC.  
November (possibly 17th-18th): 
Vi s i t  f r o m  p e o p l e  f r o m 
Spijkenisse. (Note - this visit may 
be changed to the weekend of 
27th and 28th October).  
Saturday 8th December: we 
will be having a Christmas Party. 
Exact details still to be arranged. 

FUTURE EVENTS 

Next Event: 
 

Sunday July 15th 
from12 noon 

 
 

The Annual Summer lunch at Barrie & Sheila’s house. The usual excellent 
lunch will be provided, with a selection of cold main courses and sweets. 

Ticket Price:  £6 for members; £7 for non-members. Raffle. 
For tickets, or to offer help, please contact Sheila on 01842 754414. 

Note: A concert by the Thetford Music Project is being held in King’s House Gardens at 3pm.  
The timing of the lunch should allow members to attend the concert, too, if they wish.  

OTHER EVENTS 
For information only, events planned but for which places are no longer available. 

Nineteen people are going to Skawina in Poland, at the beginning of June. 

In August, a group is visiting the Picardie and Valois regions of France. 

Accommodation Needed 
The Association has received a request from a young French man who would like to spend 
2 - 4 weeks in Thetford during the summer holiday.  Anthony is 17 years old and attends a 
technical/high school  He is interested in computer programming and gaming.  Ideally he 

would like to stay with a family with children of the same age, and similar interests.  
Reasonable expenses would be paid.  

If you can help, please contact Catherine Dubois Goodall on 01842 750866 asap. 


